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From: Colleen McCulloch 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 4:38 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

No to Macquarie Point Stadium 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

It will go way over budget, it does not have a social licence from Tasmanians, it is totally out of place where proposed, 
Tasmanians will be in debt to this for years and we should not be dictated to by the AFL. It will get minimum use as 
opposed to the proposal by the private developer where there will be life and activity all throughout the day and night. 
Proposal 2.0 is a much better development.. 

Yours faithfully, 

Colleen McCulloch 
 




